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To The Members of the Wilton Zoning Board,

| am writing to tell you about my experience with Paws From Heaven (Melissa Carter).
Melissa Carter has come to the Afterschool program to do demonstrations of the
methods she uses with the dogs she trains. What impressed me the most was how
under control the dogs were and how quickly they wanted to obey the commands that
she gave them.

The dogs were focused on her in spite of the 20 or so children around them. When the
students had the chance to pet one of the dogs she was working with, the dog was
loving and gentle with children.

Melissa Carter has also worked with my own dog. He was a crazy, not very well
behaved and anxious puppy when she began working with him. From day one, she had
him under control and began to teach him the skills to be a calm, confident member of
our family.

I'am certain, given the opportunity, Paws From Heaven (Melissa Carter) will prove to be
a valuable and responsible member of your community.
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